
SCSBA Delegate Assembly 
 
 
 
Background Information: The SCSBA Annual Business meeting is 
scheduled for Friday, December 4, 2020, at the Convention Center in 
Columbia, SC. This meeting will be held in conjunction with the Legislative 
and Advocacy Conference. 
 
According to the SCSBA Constitution, Article V, Section 4, the delegate 
assembly will serve as the legislative body of the association and is 
composed of certified voting delegates from active member boards. The 
number of votes allocated to each board is based on the District's average 
daily membership (ADM) for the 2019-20 school year. 
 
 
Purpose: For the 2020 Delegate Assembly, Horry County Schools is 
allowed 15 votes. Prior to September 25, boards are required to certify 
voting delegates and alternate(s). In no case will a member of a school 
board be allowed to serve as an official delegate unless certified by the 
local board as a delegate or alternate prior to the designated deadline for 
certification. 
 
 
For additional information: Please contact Ken Richardson at 843-907-
5551 or kenrichardson@horrycountyschools.net. 
 
 
Recommended Action: Recommend appointing voting delegate(s) 
and alternate(s) for the 15 votes allowed for Horry County Schools at 
the December 4, 2020, SCSBA Delegate Assembly. 
 
 
 
Estimated Project Cost: N/A  
 
Recurring ___ Non-recurring ___  
 
Funding Sources: 
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